For the month of January, we will be diving deep 'under the sea' to explore the wonder and mystery of ocean life! We will wrap up the month with a Beach Party!

We are so proud of our Pre-K students and their phonics learning. We are learning our letter sounds, how to write our letters, and we have begun to read simple words! Go Super Kids!

Love Miss Kelli, Miss Ericka, Miss Sulina, and MIss Stephanie info@twobytwomeandyou..com

Beach Party! Friday, January 29

Students welcome to Beach attire this day!!

Jan 4 - Back to School

(Zebras)

Jan 5 - Back to School (Hippos & Giraffes)

Jan 29 - Beach Party

## Happy Birthday

Ava (Giraffe) 16th Annalise (Giraffe) 26th Daxon (Hippo) 26th Please be sure to check with your child before you leave home to see if they need to use the washroom.

There are often many requests to 'go' only a few minutes into classtime. Thanks for your help!

(780) 591-4333

www.twobytwomeandyou.com